From: registrar

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment EB-2018-0242
Date: Thursday, January 10, 2019 9:59:46 AM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, January 8, 2019 5:31 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

subject: Letter of Comment - || || GG

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-08

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0242

-- Name --
Sheila Nabigon-Howlett

-- Phone --

-- Company --
Citizen of Peterborough

-- Address --

-- Comments --

| am opposed to the sale of PDI to Hydro One for the following reasons:

1. I believe in public utilities - no profit to a for-profit company.

2. Hydro One does not have a good proven record of providing service to customers.

3. the future of energy supplies is based on local control - in the event of short supplies, Ontario One would
prioritize far-flung areas first. We have the poles and wires now. Energy supply is working well in Peterborough and

county. Let's not change it.

4. The sale would be a short term economic boost for long term uncertainty.
5. 93% of Peterborough residents were opposed to the sale, em included, during the last municipal term. We expect

this Council to honour those 93%.

-- Attachment --





